

19th December 2023

Dear Ann and Tony,

I am writing to congratulate you and your whole staff team at St Charles School on the outcome of your recent Ofsted Inspection. It is lovely to read of the warm, nurturing atmosphere in your school which helps makes the pupils feel part of a family.

The report makes clear the value that you place on preparing the pupils for their role in their community. You are rooted in the local area and give the pupils the opportunities to improve their environment through immediate work like the re-designed prayer garden and more remotely through their work with charities. These pupils are being prepared well to become responsible members of society. It is no surprise to read that staff and parents also appreciate the work that you are all doing.

Please thank everybody involved at the School for all that they are doing to provide the students with such a well-rounded, Catholic Education.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Sweeney | Director

Education Service
Diocese of Westminster